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7th March 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Tomorrow Tuesday 8th March 2022 I will be taking Y11’s to the Federation Careers 

Fair Havant campus of Havant and Southdown college for the morning. This will give 

pupils an opportunity to meet and discuss careers opportunity in the area and 

develop an understanding of what prospective employers will be looking for from 

applicants. 

 

In addition, this is an opportunity for pupils to develop familiarity and confidence in a 

college environment, building on visits taking place as part of the schools Life Skills 

program in preparation for transition at the end of this academic year.      

 

Pupils will be offsite from 09:00 until 12:15, arriving back at school at approximately 

12:30, giving them the opportunity to have lunch on the college campus. Please 

provide a packed lunch or alternatively you might like to give your child money to 

purchase lunch form the canteen. Pupils entitled to free school meals well be 

provided with a packed lunch from school. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Myers 

Lead teacher of Careers 

Glenwood School 
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